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Comment

 Objection

Comments We strongly object to this application on the grounds that the roads near Evergreen Farm are not
suitable for the proposed number of HGVs. West Hoathly Rd is a dangerous road at the best of times,
when 2 cars pass each other. We have lost wing mirrors on a number of occasions. The road beyond
the Standen turning, towards St Hill Green, is a long sweeping blind bend. The 84 bus uses this route
as do coaches going too and from Blacklands, mini busses from St Hilland DHL vans among other
traffic. Add in 35 hgvs and it is an accident waiting to happen. Has anyone actually measured the width
of the road? What will happen if the bus meets an HGV on this blind bend? Will there be anyone
policing the number of H G Vs? This all feels like a money making scheme for the land owner, without
a care for those of us that have to use this road.
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